



## **Draft Agenda**

### **Bankside Neighbourhood Forum**

**15<sup>th</sup> September 2014, 17:30-19:00**

Venue – Bankside Community Space, 18 Great Guildford Street, London SE1 0FD

1. Minutes & matters arising
2. Update since last meeting
3. Plan content
  - Revised draft
  - Revised policies
4. Updated programme
5. Budget
6. AOB
7. Date of next meeting

Monday 13<sup>th</sup> October 2014 / 17.30-19.00 Bankside Community Space



## **Draft Minutes**

### **Bankside Neighbourhood Forum**

**14 July 2014, 17:30-19:00**

Venue – Bankside Community Space, 18 Great Guildford Street, London SE1 0FD

#### Present:

Susannah Petit (Southwark Council)  
Tim Wood, Chair, local resident and business  
Adele Morris, Local Ward Councillor  
David Stephens, Local Resident  
Robert Hume, Land Securities  
Donald Hyslop, Tate Modern  
Valerie Beirne, Better Bankside  
Julie Corbett-Bird, Blackfriars Settlement

#### Apologies:

Peter Williams, Better Bankside  
Sarah Jarvis, Better Bankside  
George Nicholson, Local Resident and Coin Street Community Builders Board Member  
Helen Firminger, BOST  
Graham Morrison, Allies and Morrison

#### 1. Minutes & matters arising

- Minutes were agreed. There were no matters arising.

#### 2. Update since last meeting

- TW indicated that there was still further work to do around framing the housing policies.
- TW updated the group on a meeting held with Network Rail in relation to progressing the Low Line, including developing a pilot project.
- TfL are clearing squatters from the site of Cross Bones Graveyard, and a meanwhile garden for the space is being developed in partnership with BOST, TfL and Friends of Cross Bones Graveyard. This site is one of the key sites for new open space in Bankside.

### 3. Plan content

- A working draft of the Neighbourhood Plan for Bankside was issued in advance of the Neighbourhood Forum meeting.
- TW updated that further work is needed to refine housing, environment and open space policies. AM stated that Maurice Soden, Housing Policy manager at Southwark Council is unfortunately leaving the council shortly.
- VB to send matrix of policies to SP at Southwark for their comment. SP will be on leave from 10<sup>th</sup> August.
- RH agreed to review the draft policies in relation to the commercial theme.
- VB updated the group that a Direct Support package from Locality (funded by DCLG) was enabling the Forum to access further expertise around policy writing and editing of the text.

### 4. Draft Programme

- VB tabled a draft updated programme to the group. The Forum agreed to produce a draft plan for pre-submission consultation by the end of September.

### 5. Budget

- Cash flow continues to be an issue. We will need to fundraise for further cash to get the draft plan designed and printed up.

### 6. AOB

- None

### 7. Date of next meeting

Tuesday, 12<sup>th</sup> August 2014 / 17.30-19.00 Bankside Community Space